
CONVOCATION LATE SET

Thursday? January 26, 1961? has
been set as the date for mid-year
convocation, Festivities will
commence at 6530 P.M< when a
buffet supper rail be served in
the Student Union Building. All
students who plan to attend this
buffet must sign up with Mr. Kidd
by Tuesday, January 24* A deposit
of fifty cents is required of
those signing up for the buffet
in order to facilitate a well-
planned evento Awards will also
be presented.

Beginning at 9 P.M.? a dance
will be held in conjunction with
convocation A.ll students are
invited to attend.

*********************************

ELECTION IS FORTHCOMING

An election is soon to be held
to fill the office of Sophomore
Class President, Two Council
seats (one male and one female)
are also to be vcted on, Any
interested Sophomore may vie for
these respeetive offices by
contacting Mr. Kidd as soon as
possible.

CAMERA CLUB TC SPONSOR PHOTO
CONGEST

In the near future? the newly

formed camera club of the Hazleton
Campus will sponsor a photography
contests All interested are asked
to take note of this and begin
thinking in terms of their p.Loture-;

Contact Bill Slattery for
further information.

**********************************

HEADED FOR MAIN CAMPUS

The following students are
transferring to University Park
for the Spring Semester? 1961 s

Thomas Bafile? Cyrus Beisel?
Evelyn Casper, James Cataldo?
Carl Chegwidden? Dominic Refina?
James Flesher? Charles Fox? Anna
Hanas? Wilbur Heffelfinger?
Bernard Hollod? Laureen Houser?
Barbara Jarick? Joseph. Landro?
Eugene Laytar? David Leonard?
Robert Lepo, Terry Lmdenmuth?
Thomas Macoviak, laul Mlsoda?
Robert Petras? Edward Pusohook?
Bernard Quinn? Carlton Rinehimer?
Harrs’- Suheidy, John Siapoinsky?
Daniel Surina? John Wanyo? Robert
Weiss? and Joseph Woitko,

In addition, Martin Jaffe is
transferring to the Opontz Campus,

*********************************

GCOE LUCK IN THE FINALS
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